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NOTICE ABOUT THE ENROLLMENT DEADLINE 

FOR THE BACHELOR COURSE IN BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION AND ECONOMICS 

(Class L-18 Economics and Business Administration & L-33 Economics Sciences) OF 

ECONOMICS AND FINANCE DEPARTMENT AND MANAGEMENT AND LAW 

DEPARTMENT – School of Economics - University of Rome “Tor Vergata” 

ACCADEMIC YEAR 2017/2018 

 

This notice is addressed to candidates who have passed our selection process in the two rounds of 

admission (1st Round: 8 May - 23 June; 2nd Round: 17th July - 25th August) and who are still 

interested in enrolling at the Bachelor Degree Course, taught in English, in Business Administration 

and Economics at the Faculty of Economics. 

 

CONSIDERING the requests received from foreign students and those with a foreign Diploma, 

who are unable to complete all the necessary procedures for enrollment in the terms laid down in 

art. 7 to b)  

 

DECLARES 

POSTPONE TILL OCTOBER 27, 2017 THE ENROLLMENT DEADLINE FOR THE 

BACHELOR COURSE IN BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION AND ECONOMICS (held in english) 

– School of Economics of the University of Rome "Tor Vergata". 

 

For more information, please do not hesitate to contact us at students@economia.uniroma2.it  
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